
2019, can you believe it?! It was a fun 2018 for us, seeing our regular 

customers and meeting a lot of new ones. 

I was amazed by the compliments heard from our guests.  One guest 
said, “it was the best meal I have ever had.” A regular customer who 

has traveled the world over, told me that his meal was “the best I could 

remember in a long, long time.” I heard many similar compliments all 

year, thank you all and it means a lot to me. 

I am working on some new menu items for our reopening on January 

18, 2019 (unless this snow keeps up!). It is not easy to come up with 

new items or styles of cooking/preparation of everyday items. Our hot 

items in 2018: Homemade Crackers, Beef Diane, Seafood Medley and 

Lobster Tails (prepared in my special way).  These items were a huge hit 

and will be around as we plan for 2019. 

We will be bringing back German Night; Fat Tuesday (or Cajun Night) and trying a few other 

themed nights. Keep watching us on Facebook (Elements by Food Montage) or let us know if you 

want to be notified of special events.  Notifications can be sent via email or text about upcoming 

events. Thanks to all for your support…here we go starting year six! 

Kurt 
Chef & Owner  

Elements Restaurant 

www.elementsdining.com 

816-496-0165

https://www.facebook.com/foodmontage/

